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Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share them with club members at weekly meetings and post in club newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

Three Rotary Club committee chairs are like a stool with each being one of the legs.

Foundation, Membership and Public Image are important committees. In a thriving, vibrant Rotary Club each of these three committees work together with synergy and cooperation.

The club Foundation chair works to generate the money to pay for service.  Membership chairs bring in the people who, as Foundation supporters, make the service possible. And the club public image chair shares the positive news about Rotary service beyond the ranks of each individual club.

These three committee chairs often serve terms much longer than a club president’s single year.  That makes their role not only essential but important.

When working together as a team, they impact the direction, accomplishments and public perception of Rotary in your community.

If you do not have a chair for each committee, please consider getting them filled.
The future of Rotary depends on it.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”
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